
 

 

 

GP practices in the North of Hammersmith and Fulham are exploring how they can 
improve access to care for their patients, and as part of this we would like to hear 
about your experiences of using our services. 
 

We are hosting a workshop as a group rather than individual GP practices and would 
like to invite you to join us. The session will be run by staff from across GP practices,   

The workshop is open to everyone, including:  

• Parents, teenagers and young adults 

• People living with chronic illness 

• Older adults and their carers 

• People with English as a second language 

White City Community Centre 
Tuesday 10th December 16:00-17:30 

 

Or Book via Eventbrite to join us online 

but feedback will be shared with the whole GP group.  
 

What has 
been less 

good?   

 

Are you registered at a GP practice in 
North Hammersmith and Fulham? What has been 

a good care 
experience?   

What would 
you like to be 

different? 

What would 
help people 
in this area? 

• The Westway Surgery 

• Hammersmith Centres for Health 

• Parkview Practice 

• Parkview Medical Centre 

• Dr Uppal & Partner 

• Canberra Old Oak 

• Shepherd’s Bush Medical Centre 

• The New Surgery 

• The Medical Centre (Dr Kukar) 

Would you like to share your experiences 
of using GP services? 

Tell us about your experience 

White City Community Centre 
India Way, White City 

London W12 7QT 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/north-hf-gp-patient-focus-group-tickets-1104444646669?aff=oddtdtcreator

